
From: CrimeStoppers Coordinator <redacted>  
Sent: April 15, 2025 3:14 PM 
To: Police Services Board <psb@YRP.CA>  
Subject: 2025 Crime Stoppers Of York Region Appreciation Dinner 
 
I am writing to extend an invitation on behalf of Dave Plant, Chair of Crime Stoppers Of York Region to 
attend the upcoming Appreciation Award Dinner, being hosted by Crime Stoppers. The event will take 
place on Monday, May 26, 2025, in the Atrium at York Regional Police Headquarters located at 47 Don 
Hillock Drive in Aurora. Doors open at 5:00pm, dinner along with award presentations will begin at 
6:00pm. 
 
This Appreciation Award Dinner is held annually to acknowledge and express gratitude to individuals 
and community partners that have made significant contributions to crime prevention and public safety 
as well as units within YRP that had significant arrests/charges as a result of tips received through Crime 
Stoppers. 
 
Please RSVP by visiting: CLICKING THIS LINK by Monday May 12. 
  
Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
We hope that you can join us for an evening of celebration and recognition of our partners and 
supporters in the community. 
 

 
 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1ogdLN71hAgy6BhaipyNROJLCqL9ObpIWw8CVGEw9oyZ_CsqdppkU-iT8HRL6YudN2S5ww0oS-1N7w0kdrcU4pOOn4aM6UNj4xMC3Gz2_tNuhLz2eNmobgVP9GmZ0XicHH25ZslUWxU030C52IfgHVB7M1BmIw9a_EEjc4BxudRUZ7Pab-WdEwL5B7tskSXif8LRxOGGw4NAh_r14yo5U2MYcxf8GQN2t8d7pNw-ME6VN9f-SAki9RX725CAqwImHHBk-Y0MZRU_t_0uASDoGtS3zbo3kkToXgQfcZX6bj08/https%3A%2F%2Fcalendar.yrp.ca%2Fyrpinternal%2FRegister%2F2025-05-26-1700-Crime-Stoppers-2025-Awards-Dinner

